








determined in 2010 that Illinois’ "NPDES program for CAFOs does not meet minimum thresholds
for an adequate program.”? Should Iilinois fail to enact adequate regulations, including a reporting
program to identify CAFOs, the state will be at risk of losing its authority to administer its Clean
Water Act program.

Thank you for your consideration of these important issues. We ask that you support the IPCB
rule as presented to you on Second Notice.

Sincerely:

Danielle Diamond
[LLINOIS CITIZENS FOR CLEAN AIR & WATER

Kim Knowles
PRAIRIE RIVERS NETWORK

Jessica Dexter
ENVIRONMENTAL LAW & POLICY CENTER

Jen Walling
ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL

Cindy Skrukrud
ILLINOIS SIERRA CLUB

Tarah Heinzen
ENVIRONMENTAL INTEGRITY PROJECT

Cc: Vicki Thomas, JCAR
Deborah Connelly, JCAR
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